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10 November 2017 

Ian Docking 

fyi-request-6656-0276864f@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Mr Docking 

 Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 
CAS-590109-L5L1J5 

Thank you for contacting Auckland Transport on 8 October 2017 with your request for information regarding 

consultation for the relocation of speed limit signs on Point Wells Road in 2013. 

Please find attached documentation as requested regarding consultation carried out with the Residents and 

Rate Payers Association for the proposed speed calming measures in Point Wells. 

We trust this information has addressed the matters raised however you have the right in accordance with 

section 27(3) of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) to make a 

complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman if you are not satisfied with our response. 

Yours sincerely 

Randhir Karma 
Group Manager - Network Management and Safety 

Enc. Point Wells Share With Care March Design 

Point Wells Road, Point Wells - Consultation Letter - Proposed Traffic Calming 

Point Wells Road, Port Wells - Consultation Map - Proposed Traffic Calming - October 2012 


